
 
 

 

  

 

21 December 2018 

Reception Class New Term Project 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you all for your support this term and we wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. Reception children have made a fantastic 
start to school life since September and have been ‘wowing’ us. Looking 
ahead, please find attached an overview of the learning planned for Terms 
3 & 4 within our project of “Space” 
 
We will be having a ‘wow afternoon’ on Wednesday 9th January where we 
will have an outside visitor, who has worked with Tim Peake, coming in to 
lead a hands-on space workshop with the children! We will also visit We 
the Curious, formerly known as @Bristol on Tuesday 26th February. We 
would also like to invite parents in to watch our space dance video and 
take this opportunity for the children to showcase their learning that they 
have completed across the terms. The date for this will be Tuesday 2nd April 
at 2.30pm in Reception Class’s classroom. 
 
We have attached a project map but as we go along the children’s interests 
may take us in new directions and we will look for opportunities to develop 
these interests and extend their learning. If you are able to help in school, 
on our trip or contribute your knowledge to our project, we would love to 
hear from you. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s education, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
With thanks for your continued support. 
The Reception Team 
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